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Bahrain set to introduce Corporate Income Tax

Recent parliamentary discussions were held with representatives from the 
National Bureau for Revenue and His Excellency the Minister of Finance 
and National Economy, Shaikh Salman bin Khalifa Al Khalifa surrounding 
the implementation of a Corporate Income Tax in Bahrain. No official 
date has been announced in relation to the implementation of the tax.

In detail
On 11 May 2018, Bahrain joined the OECD Inclusive Framework on Base 
Erosion and Profit Shifting (BEPS). More recently, on 1 July 2021, Bahrain 
along with over 140 countries, including all of its GCC neighbours, approved 
a statement providing a framework for international tax reform, which 
would be implemented in the form of a global minimum tax of 15% (subject 
to certain conditions being met).

Recent developments

Members of the Parliamentary Financial and Economic Affairs committee 
held discussions on 22 December 2023 with the National Bureau for 
Revenue along with His Excellency the Minister of Finance and National 
Economy, Shaikh Salman bin Khalifa Al Khalifa . 

National press agency’s later disclosed that sources which took part in the 
relevant meeting revealed the intention of the government to share a draft 
corporate tax law with the legislative branch for their review in March of 
2024. 

PwC is strongly committed to 
growing the company, and 
increasing its employee 
footprint and presence in the 
Kingdom of Bahrain. We will 
continue to work closely and 
in coordination with the 
relevant Government Bodies 
in Bahrain to continue 
investing and growing our 
presence in the Bahrain 
market.
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Let’s talk
For a deeper discussion of how this issue might affect your business, please contact:

www.pwc.com/me

Mohamed Al Mahroos

mohamed.almahroos@pwc.com

Bahrain Country Senior Partner & Tax Leader

+973 6674 3746

Richard Bregonje

richard.b.bregonje@pwc.com

Partner, Corporate and International Tax 
Services

+973 384 77783

The takeaway
We strongly recommend Bahrain businesses to conduct a preliminary analysis of the impact the introduction 
of CIT will have and seek out professional support. We look forward to publishing further alerts in this area in 
2024.
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